
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MISSED APPOINTMENTS 
ARE NOT ACCECPABLE, WE UNDERSTAND YOU 

MAY NOT BE ABLE TO MAKE AN APPOINTMENT 

BUT PLEASE CANCEL SO THE APPOINTMENTS 

CAN BE USED BY SOMEONE ELSE WHO MAY BE 

IN URGENT NEED OF THE APPOINTMENT 

 

Prescriptions Will Not Be Taken Over The Phone!! 

Please register for online 

 prescriptions on the NHS App 

 

Please have respect For Our Reception Team at All 

Times. 

A BIG Thank You to those who took part 

in: 

“Tell us what you think” 

Our feedback was 90% positive 

& we will look at where we can 

improve the other 10% 
 

As Seen On ITV News 
PHARMACY FIRST 

 

It is getting to that time of year where the 

GP Surgeries are EXTREMELEY busy. 

Please go to your local pharmacy for help 

with: 

COLD & FLU SYMPTOMS 

DIARRHOEA, CONSTIPATION, EARACHE, 

SORE THROAT, VAGINAL THRUSH/BV, 

HEMMOROIDS, URINE INFECTIONS AND 

MANY MORE. 

Sherwood Rise Newsletter 

Winter 2023  

Happy New Year to All. 
We Hope 2024 Brings You Happiness, Health & Blessings. 

*Chinese New Year, Ramadan & Eid Is Coming Up* 

SURGERY OPENING HOURS:  

Monday to Thursday: 8:00am- 7:00pm 

Friday: 7:00am- 6:30pm 

SURGERY WEBSITE: 

http://www.sherwoodrisemedicalcentre.co.uk                 

SURGERY EMAIL ADDRESS: nnccg.sherwoodrise@nhs.net 

 

31 Nottingham Road, Nottingham, NG7 7AD. 

http://www.sherwoodrisemedicalcentre.co.uk/

